
 
 
 

MJC ACADEMIC SENATE 
RESOLUTION SP99-C 

SUPPORT OF STUDENT CENTER FEE 
IN-CLASS VOTE 
MARCH 4, 1999 

 
 
 

Proposed by: MJC Academic Senate Executive Board 
  

  
WHEREAS: It is expected that Sierra Halls will be constructed on West 

Campus within the next two years; and 

  
WHEREAS: There are no current plans to finance a Student Center on 

West Campus; and 
  
WHEREAS: ASMJC has requested faculty cooperation in distributing 

ballots for a proposed Student Center fee;  
  

THEREFORE: BE IT RESOLVED that the MJC Academic Senate supports 
using class time for an in-class vote in the fall semester. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
First Reading: March 11, 1999 

 
Final Action: March 25, 1999  
 

Disposition: Carried 
 

 Forwarded to Vice President of Instruction Steve Collins, 
Vice President of Student Services, Dr. Wilma McLeod and 
Director of Student Development, Nancy Singer for 

appropriate implementation on April 14, 1999. 


